
 

30th May 2020 

Dear Parent / Guardian 

We hope that you and your families are safe and well. I am sure that you are all looking 

forward to the safe return of your children to school before and / or after the Summer 

break. 

We are pleased to announce that we will be opening our premises for the Back to 

School 2020 Season on 15th June 2020 at 9.30am. 

Our absolute priority is keeping you and our staff safe. That’s why we’re taking great 

care to put comprehensive social distancing measures in place. 

In order to maintain a safe level of social distancing we will initially be opening on an 

‘appointment only’ basis, and we will be in line with government and industry 

guidelines. We will be updating our working directives practices on a regular basis in 

line with government advice. Visit our website for latest information 

www.djuniforms.co.uk. 

We know these are uncertain times and to help you, we would appreciate your 

assistance in booking an appointment as early as you can. 

Please visit our website www.djuniforms.co.uk to book an appointment. There are a 

number of options available and we will notify you of your appointment as early as 

possible. 

I am getting the feeling from an increasing numbers of parents to whom I have spoken 

that there will be a ‘new normal’ for Back to School and we hope that the plans that 

we are putting in place for our re-opening will take away the stress associated with 

purchasing school uniform.  

The safety of our staff and customers is our priority and we look forward to opening 

again with the following social distancing measures in place:  
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1. One parent/carer per pupil by appointment only;   we have made provisions for 

siblings that also require uniform. 

2. Unfortunately as per the government guidelines our fitting rooms will be closed, 

we are not able to allow children to try on the garments; 

3. We encourage everyone to order online if possible. There are options of 

delivery or click and collect from the shop; 

4. In order to minimise contact, we prefer Card only payments; and 

5. We strongly advise all parents to purchase the uniforms as early as possible. 

As a reminder, the best form of communication is currently email. 

 If you wish to place an order please visit our website – www.djuniforms.co.uk 

or email info@djuniforms.co.uk  

 If you have a query on an existing order - info@djuniforms.co.uk  

 Our store is closed until 15th June 2020 but please refer to the website for 

updated information on opening hours. 

Once again, many thanks for your co-operation and support during these challenging 

times. 

We wish you and your families the very best over the coming weeks. Stay safe and 

well and we look forward to getting back to as normal as possible, in the very near 

future. 

Girish Mehta & All the staff at djuniforms 
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